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General Comment

I am writing to strongly urge the NRC to change course and do not rollback on oversight for the Indian
Point facility. Exemptions should not be made that would reduce accountability and increase likelihood of
environmental and human disaster. Indian Point is so close to NYC and in a dense Westchester
community.



Myself and my neighbors are very upset and completely puzzled as to why the NRC wouldn't want to
maximize security and provide the strictest accountability possible. I have been kept in communication by
our state representative Sandy Galef, and I endorse her views and recommendations as well.


